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SSC CHAIRMAN ZUCCARELLI AND PRESIDENT MANNING ADDRESS 

MINISTERS CONFERENCE  

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–South Suburban College Board Chairman Frank Zuccarelli 
and President Don Manning recently addressed the Southland Ministerial Health 
Network (SMHN).  Both Manning and Zuccarelli spoke to the esteemed group of 
church and community leaders about the health and educational needs of the south 
suburbs.   

Zuccarelli stated in his emotional speech, "Enough is enough; the residents of the 
south suburbs have been ignored for too long.  We must band together. We are not 
looking for a handout; we are just looking for an opportunity."  Zuccarelli and 
Manning spoke further about the budget crisis in Illinois and how the crisis is 
preventing south suburban residents from receiving education and workforce 
training.    

Zuccarelli is also the Thornton Township Supervisor and pledged the support of the 
Township and the College to the Southland Ministerial Health Network.  SMHN 
provides assistance to underserved residents of the south suburbs of Chicago.               

For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, 
please visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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